
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 

UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

OFFICE OP THE DIRECTOR 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20223 

December 30, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD. 	21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In response to your letter dated December 18, 1975, a review 

of the Secret Service files and indices disclosed that we have no 

file on you. We do however, have copies of correspondence from you 

and our replies thereto dating back to 1966. 

There is presently no information in our files indicating that 

we have receivdd information concerning you from the CIA or that we 

have forwarded any information concerning you to the CIA. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. Ie7ley 
Assistant rector 
Protective Forces 


